
 

 

 

 

Green bins are back! 

 

Green bin collections are up-and-running across North East Derbyshire. 

With spring just around the corner and people eager to get back in their gardens, the collections 
resumed earlier this week in the south of the district and will resume w/c 11 March 2024 for the 
north. 

Cllr Stephen Pickering, Cabinet member for Environment and Place, said: “We’re pleased our 
teams will be back out emptying your green bins as we move in to Spring. You can help them by 
putting your bin out on time and making sure you include the correct waste such as grass 
cuttings, food peelings or cuttings.” 

Read More  

 

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDAsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHBzOi8vd3d3Lm5lLWRlcmJ5c2hpcmUuZ292LnVrL25ld3MtYW5kLW1lZGlhL2xhdGVzdC1uZXdzL2dyZWVuLWJpbi1jb2xsZWN0aW9ucy10by1yZS1zdGFydC1pbi1ub3J0aC1lYXN0LWRlcmJ5c2hpcmUtMiIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyNDAzMDguOTE0ODc0MDEifQ.x1G1Dg-Y0MX2qLTCoC9yCnR26Gn9iWPmSqCLyDbqqeI/s/1417821543/br/238461833477-l


 

 

 

 

Unfortunately we have had reports that someone is going round 
Eckington and Marsh Lane saying the council are removing the 
green bin service and the resident needs to pay the person £50 
and they will empty the bin. 

Obviously this is not true and is a scam. We are collecting green 
bins as normal. 

North East Derbyshire District Council, 
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